
 

 

SPED Program Meeting  
April 29, 2011 

 
In attendance: Baxter,……. 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:35.   
 

♦ Minutes for Approval (March 22, 2011):  Any corrections?  None noted.  Dr. Sherry moved to approve the 
minutes as is; Dr. Beattie seconded the motion.  March 22nd minutes approved.   

 
♦ AIG News: It was reported that Dr. Ann Bracktonburg has been hired as an adjunct for Fall 2011. Currently 

eight MED students are enrolled.  
 

♦ Ever present SPED 6691: Discussion reviewed the need for SPED 6691 for another academic year. 
 
 

♦ NCATE Diversity Matrices (Anderson) Dr. Anderson reported that a number of changes must be documented: 
assignments completed in clinicals, correction of some class titles, removal of year-long (?), change SPED 
3175 to Instructional Planning in Special Education.  

 
♦ Purchase of smartboard (O’Brien) Dr. O’Brien requested funds from the Clay Aiken Fund to purchase a smart 

board. This will allow instruction on infusion of technology. Problems were noted in a need for a dedicated 
projector and a portable projector has been considered. Dr. Sherry will follow-up on funding and need and will 
discuss this with Dr. Calhoun. 

 
♦ Project Coordinator (Test). Dr. Test announced that Dr. Tiana Povenmire-Kirk has been hired as Project 

Coordinator.  
 

♦ Technology Survey (Sherry). Dr. Sherry announced a follow-up on proposal for a technology survey related to 
IRB approval. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Our next meeting will be in August.  Meeting adjourned. 


